
 

 

Hills Homes’ update (as of 21 April 2020) 

An update to Hills Homes’ statement dated 31 March 2020, which is available to read on our 
website: www.hills-homes.co.uk 

Following Government advice our sales offices and view homes remain closed to visitors 
and despite the difficult period we find ourselves in, we have worked very hard to facilitate 
committed property completions enabling buyers to safely move into their new homes on our 
developments.  

Recent sales include three private and three affordable home completions at our High Penn 
Park development in Calne, a private home completion at Centenary Close in Hilperton and 
another private home completion at our Whitelands development in Tetbury. In addition, we 
hope to enable other buyers to complete on the purchase of their properties at Calne, 
Hilperton, Tetbury and at our Southside Farm development in Corston over the next few 
weeks.  

If you are looking to move house this year and are interested in Hills’ developments, visit our 
website where you can take a virtual tour of our property styles from the comfort of your own 
home: www.hills-homes.co.uk/3d-walkthrough/  

The selling agents and conveyancing teams for Hills’ developments are working remotely 
and are happy to help you by telephone or digital contact as applicable. The details of all our 
selling agents can be found on our website.  
 
We wish all our customers, colleagues and wider partners all the best during this period. 
Thank you once again for your support and understanding. 
 
Nick King 
Group director - Homes   
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